
 

 

 

JOINT PRESS RELEASE 

Community Information Session on Industrial Spill  
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Enníska/February 2024)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK), the Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office (KEPO), and 
Environmental Health Services (EHS) of Kahnawà:ke Shakotiia’takehnhas Community Services (KSCS) 
wish to invite those who live on Zachary Road and all others who may be affected by the Industrial Spill to 
an information session on:  
 

Monday, February 26, 2024 from 6-9pm at the Kahnawà:ke Legion Branch 219 
 
Representatives from the Fuel Response Working Group will be present to provide updates, followed by a 
question-and-answer period.  
 
Concerned community members can continue to contact EHS at 450-635-9945 regarding home water 
and air quality, and KEPO at 450-635-0600 for Environmental concerns on public or private lands. 
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Media Inquiries:   
 
Lisa Lahache     Tish Pungartnik   
Political Press Attaché    Team Leader of Communications and Public Relations   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   Kahnawà:ke Shakotiia’takehnhas Community Services 
mckmedia@mck.ca     tishp@kscskahnawake.ca   
450-632-7500 ext 63251   450-632-6880 ext 37230 
 
Community Information: 
 
Benjamin Green-Stacey    Mark J. Horne 
Director of Environment Protection, MCK Environmental Health Technician, EHS (KSCS) 
Benjamin.Green-Stacey@mck.ca  markh@kscskahnawake.ca 
450-635-0600     450-635-9945 ext 32504 
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